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Last week, the Primary Parliament team launched its 
campaign to reduce the number of plastic bottles and 
cardboard boxes going to landfill. Please be reminded 
that our students can bring in used plastic bottles and 
cardboard which will be collected and recycled. 

Anti-Bullying week has given all our students an 
opportunity to develop their understanding of what 
bullying is, what it looks like and how we can 
‘Make a Noise’ to prevent it. 
We have promoted the positive behaviour that we 
want to see at AAESS and encouraged our 
students to always choose to be kind. Our ‘Crazy 
Hair Day’ parade was a great way for our school 
community to end the week and share their 
messages of kindness.

https://www.facebook.com/schoolaaess/


An attachment disorder is a mood or behavioural disorder that affects the ability to 
form and maintain relationships. Attachment disorders can significantly impact a 
child’s social and cognitive development influencing their ability to regulate their 
emotions and form healthy relationships. 

Signs and symptoms 
of attachment disorders

Attachment disorders can 
differ depending on your 
attachment style.

There are three different types 
of attachment disorders 
featured below:

Avoidant attachment- Avoidance of physical contact, difficulty seeking comfort from 
others, lack of trust in others and suppresses emotions 

Anxious attachment - Desire for intimacy and closeness in relationships, lack of trust 
in others and feeling insecure, the need for frequent reassurance and validation and 
over analysis of social interactions 

Disorganised attachment - Difficulty regulating emotions, disconnected from one's 
feelings and needs, lack of trust in others and self destructive behaviours



This week, Preschool have really 
enjoyed spending time with each 
other, taking part in some of the 
whole school events and learning 
from some of our older students.



FS2 have had a great week showing 
kindness to each other, their teachers 
and the environment. We are so proud 
of all their achievements this term.



The Year 1 children loved showing their odd 
socks to each other on Monday, wearing their 
favourite clothes on Wednesday and following 
the prefects in the jump jam event on 
Thursday.



Year 2 students have thoroughly enjoyed 
their visits to the Grow Zone to support 
with their science learning.



Year 3 students were keen to share their 
pledges of kindness and continue to impress us 
with the respect they show for one another, 
their teachers and the school environment.



Year 4 have had a busy week caring for each 
other, considering different ways they can 
show kindness and continuing to care for 
our plants in the school garden.



Year 5 had great fun taking part in the Jump 
Jam event this week. They showed great 
creativity and style with their odd socks and 
crazy hair designs too!



Year 6 continue to make us proud with 
their maturity and willingness to help 

younger students or take a lead during 
events and new initiatives. 


